
 

THE BEECHWOOD SCHOOL 

September Newsletter 2023 
Welcome to our class! 

 
 

During the first few weeks we will be getting familiar with our class routine, class rules, and 
making new friends. 
 

Make sure that you sign your child in and out during morning drop off and afternoon pickup. 
Please check your child’s backpack everyday. Each month you will receive a calendar and 
newsletter for our class. The Class Dojo App will keep you informed on what we did throughout 
the day and upcoming events. If you haven’t sent in a change of clothes please do so ASAP. 
Please label clothes, all coats, nap items, lunch boxes, and water bottles with your child’s 
name.  
 

During the month of September our classroom themes will be; all about me, sharing, friendship,  
apple colors: red, green and yellow. Our feature books this month will be The Kissing Hand and  
10 apples up on top.  If you have any questions and concerns please contact me by email at 
Mrs.d1beechwood@gmail.com or message me on the Class Dojo App. 
 

Thank you, Mrs. Dee and Miss Neil 
 
September 26th is Back to School Night …time TBA 


